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January-March 2023 

Dear Praying Friends,									       

Calvary Radio
We praise the Lord that we have been steadily on the air since getting the new radio generator installed.  

Because of our power outages, some days we have had to use it four or five times per day.  We are so thank-
ful that the generator is helping us stay on the air; now we can start to focus on other areas that need to be 
addressed.

One of the areas we are addressing is getting new software to run the programming.  This new software 
will allow us to automate the programming every day, making it much easier to get each day’s program-
ming set up and on a more regular schedule.

Kica Baptist Church
December was a great month at Kica Baptist Church.  We’ve been able to finish up Bible college classes 

and have our fifth annual faith promise missions conference.  We pledged to give roughly $750 to missions.  
Also, we had a baptism service.  Eight people followed the Lord in believer’s baptism, including our own 
son Daniel.

One day when I was out painting on the church, a young man came to ask for work.  I didn’t have any 
work for him to do except to help me paint.  As we were painting together, I started to talk with him.  I 
found out he came from a Catholic family.  I went into salvation just a little bit and to my surprise, he 
turned to me and said he’d learned the truth several months ago.  He said he believed salvation is a free 
gift, it’s not by works, and one can’t lose their salvation.  I was surprised to hear him say this.  I began to 
ask him several questions about it.  Come to find out, he’d lived in the capital city of Kampala.  He’d gone to 
another church of some other missionaries down there.  They’d preached to him the truth about salvation 
and he’d been saved.  After he’d been saved he moved back up to Gulu, and he’d been looking for a church 
to attend.  He’s been faithfully coming ever since that time.

Praise and Prayer
•	 Please continue to pray for the Bible college, the institute, and the people we’re working with to be faith-

ful and to grow in godly character.
•	 Pastor Martin in Amuria has been struggling with a blood clot in his leg.  It had immobilized him.  

Praise the Lord, he’s been able to get treatment.  He’s improving but he still needs prayer.
•	 We are trying to make a lot of decisions right now surrounding Joseph and getting him back to the 

States for college.  He is planning on pursuing mechanical engineering at Bob Jones University this fall.

Yours for Uganda,	

Nate, Sara, Andrew, Joseph, Susanna, Caleb, and Daniel Wright


